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I am writing to express my thoughts on the amended Abortion Bill.
I see no need to change the existing law as it is possible to now have a legal abortion if
 necessary. The present law is a safeguard for women who might be pressured by
 someone to have their pregnancy terminated, it also protects Doctors and Nurses who
 want no part in killing the unborn. There is overwhelming evidence of physical and
 emotional effects of abortion on women and their families. Some find it hard to conceive
 in later years, others suffer mental illness and drug and alcohol abuse.
Please leave the existing laws as they are, I am not in favour of any change to them.
Regards Ruth Gibson.
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